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Public notice is hereby given that the written decision of Undersecretary Philip Griffiths, 
dated April 4.2008, approving the Charlestown Navy Yard Waterfront Activation 
Network Plan and Water-Dependent Use Management Plan in accordance with 
applicable regulations at 301 CMR 23.00, is final as of June 25,2008. Copies of the 
written decision and the response to petitions for reconsideration thereof may be obtained 
from the Office of Coastal Zone Management via email at czm@state.ma.us or by calling 
(617) 626-1200. 
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